
Date:  March 16, 2021 
 
 
Rene Vlahovic 
 
Kleinburg, Ontario 
 
Canada, L0J 1C0 

 

Issue of 413 Highway 

 

Dear Regional Council Members, my name is Rene Vlahovic and I have lived in the Kleinburg area since 

1965. 

- I am writing to you, as concerned citizen of Vaughan and surrounding areas. I would like you to 

reverse the endorsement of the proposed GTA West Corridor/Highway 413. 

- This highway will be a disaster to King City, Kleinberg, Laskey and Bolton. 

- With the intersection at 400 Laskey will disappear. 

- King Side Road will become a major route east. (Already overburdened). 

- More traffic will be dumbed on to 400. (Already overburdened) 

- Kleinburg will have major transportation issues because it will be surrounded by major 

intersections.  

- The route chosen through the Laskey to Bolton has major terrain issues. (Very difficult). 

- The building of this highway would very disruptive for 20 years. 

- The plan is out of date by about 13 years to be any good. 

Yours truly, 

 

Rene Vlahovic 


